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WZFG Public Notice

On September 26, 2017, an application was tendered for filing with the Federal Communications
Commission in Washington, D.C, seeking consent to the transfer of control of Bakken Beacon Media,
LLG, the license of radio station WZFG, 1100 kHz, Dilworth, Minnesota, from the members of Bakken
Beacon Media, LLC to Scott Hennen and Steven Halistrom.

The current members, officers and directors of Bakken Beacon Media, LLC are Gregory Butler, Fred
Evans, Eugene Graner, Walter Grotte, Steven Hallstrom, Scott Hennen, and Kathleen Neset. Following
the completion of the transaction, the members, officers and directors of Bakken Beacon Media, LLC will
be Scott Hennen and Steven Hallstrom.

A copy of the application is on file for public inspection at [insert local public file address), during normat
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